
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

As you are probably aware now, there is a lot of worry and objection towards the 
development proposed in Grappenhall and the surrounding areas. I would just like to voice 
my concern too. 

I moved into Grappenhall a two years ago because it had the countryside. As two 
with young kids. That peace and sanity, that I countryside can deliver, was needed. 

I appreciate new housing needs to happen but not on the scale you propose. I know many 
people that were intending to buy around here and have since pulled back their offers. I'm 
sure they can be an option that doesn't ruin such a vast amount of the green belt land. I 
don't want to live on a building site for twenty years and that's what I feel is about to 
happen. 

Please look again and see if there's an option that doesn't create such loss for the area. 

Regards, 




